GENERAL ADMINISTRATION DIVISION
Report No. 2

OGDENSBURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
OGDENSBURG, NEW YORK

SUBJECT: Discussion Regarding Intramural Hockey

DATE: November 15, 2021

REASON FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:

Board of Education information and discussion regarding the 2021 Winter Sports
Season - Intramural Hockey.

FACTS AND ANALYSIS:

Mr. Kevin K. Kendall, Superintendent of Schools, and Mr. Anthony Bjork, Athletic
Director, will discuss with the Board of Education Commissioners the possibility
of including Intramural Hockey for the 2021 winter sports season.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

No action necessary, information and discussion only.
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